Batley Food Bank
Brunswick Street Annexe
Batley Town Hall
Batley
West Yorkshire
WF17 5DT
Tel: 01924 474999

Email: info@batleyfoodbank.org.uk
Web:www.batleyfoodbank.org.uk

23 October 2015

The Pupils, Parents and Staff Howard Park Community School St Peg Lane Cleckheaton BD19 3SD

Dear Friends

Thank you so much for the amazing donation to the Food Bank; we can't tell you how grateful we are.

Over the next few weeks the Food Bank will get busier as people on a low income will now be faced with a choice between heating and eating. Life can be a constant battle to make ends meet for our clients.

In the run up to Christmas we are trying to get together some Christmas treats to give out to families who may be struggling to afford things for their children for the festive season. We are holding a Christmas Fayre at the Food Bank on Saturday 14th November from 10.00am until 4.00pm to raise money and get treats. It would be wonderful to see some of you there and meet some of our supporters.

Thank you again for your generosity, you will never know who the people you have helped are but they will be very grateful to you.

Yours sincerely

Ken Lowe

Chair